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COMPREHENSIVE PLAN:

Labeled for Corridor Redevelopment
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Bikeways



Options

MNDOT anticipates being done with this site in early 2023.

If City has interest in acquiring the property, a first step with MNDOT would be to 

submit a letter of interest to acquire.

City would need to determine if interest is to retain and re-use the property for 

public purpose, or to hold temporarily and pursue private re-development of the 

site.


